
Dear Sirs  
 
In respect of the ongoing consultation on the Asfordby Neighbourhood Plan Submission version 
(Regulation 16 Consultation), we propose that Land off Melton Road, Asfordby Hill, identified on the 
attached plan, should continue to be shown as a residential allocation within the Plan.  
 
The site is the subject of a Reserved Matters application following the grant of outline planning 
consent (ref. 16/00907/OUT).  
 
The site was also allocated for residential development within the Asfordby Parish Neighbourhood 
Plan 2016-2036 under Policy A15: Land off Crompton Road/Melton Road, Asfordby Hill.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Stephen   

Stephen Mair BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI AssocRICS 
Director, Planning & Development 
Andrew Granger & Co. Ltd. 
 
 

 


